
Year 3
Homework Challenge – Autumn 1st 2024

We are delighted to send you our ‘Homework Challenge’ for this half-term. This will run alongside the
regular English and maths that are set. We would like to invite you in again to share the homework
during the last week. Date to be confirmed.

Growing.
Grow a bean and keep a log
of how it changes and grows
over time. Think carefully

about what it needs.

Ancient Egypt Models
Make a model of a pyramid, a

pharaoh or a boat to sail
down the River Nile.

Your favourite book.
Choose your favourite book
and present it to us, telling us
why you like it and what it is
about. Think about the plot,

the characters and the
setting.

Our town.
Create a map, poster or

leaflet of Kings Lynn and its
landmarks. Research and

find out its history and some
fun facts!

An activity of your choice!

Must be linked to our topic.

Eco Poster
Create a poster about the
different ways we can help

our school become more eco
friendly.

The challenge work for this half-term is due on Friday 18th October 2024 and during the week there will
be time for each child to present their work and for it to be celebrated.

It is completely up to the children to decide how they want to record their homework. They could use
photos, diagrams, drawings, models or something else! All we ask is that everyone has a go, so they all
have something to share at the end of each half-term.

See http://www.learninglogs.co.uk/ for examples of how other children have recorded their work.

We are hoping the children will really enjoy this and we are looking forward to sharing their outcomes
and interests. Please feel free to speak to us should you have any queries about this.

We thank you for your continued support.

http://www.learninglogs.co.uk/

